
Observation of 

Bishwa Sanskrit Diwas 

Progati College, Agomani 

Date: 01.09.2023 

Bishwa Sanskrit Diwas has been observed on 1st September 

2023 that is organized by Sanskrit Department of Progati College, 

Agomani in the ICT Hall at 12-00 noon. This auspicious programme 

is presided over by Dr. Basir Uddin Bepari principal of Progati 

College, Agomani in which students and teachers have initiated. 

The speakers have focus in their lecture on the importance of 

Sanskrit language, its popularity, quality, need and its vast use in 

ancient Indian literature. 

Today, there is a drive of Indian Government to make its use 

and vast publicity world-wide which will ensure the Sanskrit 

language to reach at international level. 

The programme comes to be very effective and informative to 

the students and ended with the vote of thanks of the President.  

 

 

 

 



 


